
 

 

 

Democracy in the UK after Brexit 

 

Advisory Board Minutes  

 

Meeting 4: 01/10/2021, 12:00-13:30 

1. Professor Alan Renwick (PI) welcomed Advisory Board (AB) members to the meeting. He 

provided a brief summary of the project progress, including the recruitment and retention of 

Assembly members. James Cleaver (Research Assistant) then presented some initial findings 

from the Weekend 1 Survey of Assembly members.  

 

2. /ƘŀǊƭƻǘǘŜ YƛƴŎŀƛŘ όǘƘŜ /ƻƴǎǘƛǘǳǘƛƻƴ ¦ƴƛǘΩǎ LƳǇŀŎǘ wŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ CŜƭƭƻǿύ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻƳ CƛŜƭŘƘƻǳǎŜ όǘƘŜ 

/ƻƴǎǘƛǘǳǘƛƻƴ ¦ƴƛǘΩǎ wŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ CŜƭƭƻǿ ŀƴŘ bŜǘǿƻǊƪ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊύ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ŀ ǊŜ-cap of the 

principles underpinƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘΩǎ ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ǎǘǊŀǘŜƎȅ ŀƴŘ ǳǇŘŀǘŜŘ !. ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻƴ ǿƘŀǘ ƘŀŘ 

been done so far.  

 

3. ! ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘΩǎ ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ǎǘǊŀǘŜƎȅ ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘΦ ¢ƻǇƛŎǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘΥ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 

project team to various existing networks and separating impact on process from impact on 

outputs.  

 

4. Prof. Renwick provided a general update on the plans for the future weekends, after which 

Professor Meg Russell (Co-I) gave a presentation about the proposals for Weekend 3. A 

discussion followed. Topics included: incorporating international comparisons to 

demonstrate the range of potential reform; emphasising the importance of conventions in 

the UK context; and altering the focus of some of the weekends.  

 

5. Prof. Renwick thanked the AB members for their time and contributions, noted that 

registration to observe future Assembly weekends had re-


